Mr. Jeremy Tammi,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as the Indian Education Coordinator at Northome School. My last day of employment will be January 6, 2022.

I have accepted another career opportunity which I have taken into much consideration. This new position is giving me opportunity to grow and advance in my career. With the best interest of my family in mind, I could not decline the opportunity.

It has been a great experience working this position. I've built many relationships with staff, families and most importantly students. This was not an easy decision based on those relationships built. I'm very grateful to have had the opportunity to work for you.

I wish you all the best of luck!

Sincerely,

Courtney Moyer